
      

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL ORDINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 3 PRIMROSE STREET, NEWTOWN, CT 

WEDNESDAY, May 1, 2024 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT: Tom Long, Laura Miller, Ben Ruben, Jill Soderholm and Jordana Bloom 

ALSO PRESENT: First Selectman Jeff Capeci  

     

CALL TO ORDER: J. Bloom called the meeting to order at 6:34 

Continued discussion of the charge of the ordinance committee and how we best determine 

the next steps. L. Miller filled us in on the last meeting of the Ad Hoc Recycling Committee   

We agreed to ask the Sustainable Energy Commission to consider if it might be something they 

could add to their existing commission and purview. The first Selectman agreed it might be a 

solution worth consideration. 

Having no further business, we adjourned at 7:24 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jordana Bloom, Ordinance Chair     

 

 


